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Monya and Beau discussed a once a month raffle to get the ladies more 
interested in playing.  Each time a lady played on Tuesday, she would 
get a raffle ticket.  The raffle ticket would be drawn on the general 
meeting Tuesday after golf. The winner would have had to play on that 
Tuesday to claim the prize.  Monya and Beau will take care of the 
prizes.  Additionally, the lunch for the meetings will be “Taco Tuesday”. 

The idea behind the G9 ladies was to grow the game and the ladies 
club.  The format for the G9 players is a 2 hour round.  If the ladies 
complete 12 holes, great.  If they only complete 4 holes, that is great, 
too! It is all about having fun.  The rules don’t really matter, either. 

In regards to rules- On March 27th at 4p.m., Beau will hold an hour long 
meeting to go over some of the new rules and he will also give a 
refresher course for Golf Genius.  

The Pro Shop will try to post the weekly scores by Wednesday at noon. 

Beau will go over handicapping the ladies.  For example how a shamble 
is handicapped as well as a few other games. 



Eclectic- it is up to the Board how we want to pay out the eclectic. 
Gross and net flighted, just gross, just net, etc.  It should be gross and 
flighted.  This needs to be discussed at the next board meeting. 

NNGA has stated that if people paid $30 for each course they belong to, 
the can ask for a refund in October.  For instance, if you paid $30 to two 
courses, you can request a refund of $30 or have that $30 applied to 
the following year.  It is up to the individual to handle that, not the 
Ladies Club or the Golf Course.  You don’t have to join more than one 
course/club.  You will just have to post as a guest if you play elsewhere.   

 

Virginia Irlikis  

 

 


